From: Jason Erlick

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Proposed RV Vlllage
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 3:15:56 PM

Dear Ms. Gourley,

I just read the news this morning that the proposed village has been relocated to North
Gravenstein Highway. I live on Mill Station Road and travel past the site everyday. I hate to
be a NIMBY but this does not seem to be either a safe or ideal location. Locating this village
amongst several businesses and foremost, next to a liquor store does not seem like a smart
idea. There is also a public elementary charter school less than 1/2 mile away and young
children walk past this site every day. While I agree that the homeless need a site, it should be
in a location that preferably is not an eyesore in a community that is considered upscale. This
will affect property values and most likely, crime in the area.

Please reconsider again where a village can be placed that will not place an undue burden on a
neighborhood.

Thank you,

Jason Erlick
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